
From: Larry Verner <lverner@ci.selma.tx.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 5, 2018 10:31 AM 
To: Jorge Paramo <jparamo@edwardsaquifer.org> 
Cc: Johnny Casias <jcasias@ci.selma.tx.us>; Wyatt Agee <wagee@ci.selma.tx.us>; Rene Saenz 
<rsaenz@ci.selma.tx.us>; Albert Compton <acompton@ci.selma.tx.us>; Eugene Porto 
<eporto@ci.selma.tx.us> 
Subject: City of Selma_2017 Over-Pumping_Record of Conversation 
 
George – 
 
Thanks for the conversation this morning. My understanding from that is that Selma may pay 5% of the 
settlement payment along with a commitment to not exceed our authorized annual withdrawal amount 
for the next two years and to attend an Edwards Aquifer Well Owner’s Workshop on a date to be 
provided by EAA later. Selma will also perform a city-wide water leak audit before the end of this 
calendar year. 
 
With that understanding, please advise on formalities of effecting this agreement, including the exact 
amount that would be due by July 13th, 2018. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Larry Verner, P.E. 
City Engineer 
Selma, Texas 
(210) 651-7828 
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